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 Dear Parents/Guardians,  
  
 Please see the information below regarding the senior trip:  
  

• All students going on the senior trip must fill out the  Medical Questionnaire and 
Emergency Medical Treatment Authorization Link.   Parents need to complete this entire 
form.  

• If your child is taking a doctor-prescribed medication such as antibiotics, prescribed 
antihistamines, or any medication for a specific illness, the “WDHS Overnight Medication 
Form” must be completed by a parent and physician. All prescribed or over-the-counter 
medications may be carried by the student, with the exception of any 
Narcotics/Controlled Substances.   
  

***Narcotic/Controlled Substances Medications include any ADD, ADHD, prescription pain medication, and 

some antidepressants.  These medications must be carried and administered by the care provider. Please 
contact the nurse if you have any questions regarding a specific drug.  All medications must be brought in 
by a parent or guardian in the original container with the pharmacy label. ***   

  
     ALL FORMS AND MEDICATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY THE SCHOOL NURSE NO LATER THAN:  
  

          MARCH 13, 2024 
  
If the nurse does not receive the permission forms and medication by this date, the student will 
not be permitted to bring this medication on the trip. These procedures are in compliance with 
the Board of Education Policy (5330), which states all medications must be brought in by a 
parent/guardian in their original container with the affixed pharmacy label.   
  
Your prompt attention and cooperation with these procedures are greatly appreciated. Please 
contact the school nurse with any questions or concerns.  
  
  
 Sincerely,  

  

   

   
             

Mrs. Michelle Spaventa               Mrs. Kathryn Dreger, BSN, RN, NJ CSN                          

 Principal                            School Nurse              

 


